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What has been happening this week?  

In Worship, the children have been remembering what each candle represents on our 
advent wreath.   
In English, we have been using creative language to describe our main character on an 
adventure  
In Maths, More fractions! Some of the children have been enjoying some problem 
solving whilst others consolidated our learning so far.  
In Science , we planned and carried out our own investigations.  

Celebrations & Pupil Voice 

Work on the Wall:  Hannah & Lottie– remembering paragraphs!   

Headteachers Award: Taiisia and Sasha– Respect and Perseverance  

Shining Stars: Declan, Dora & Archie  

Pupil Voice: Each week we will hear some thoughts from a member of Badgers Class!  

“I really enjoyed doing some acting for our book, Rose Blanche” Millie 

Reminders & Messages  

 

A reminder please to provide your child with a water bottle. We no longer have paper 

cups.  

 

Our School Disco is on Friday 1st December. Help to raise funds for our school!  

 

 


